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In our district's near 80-year history, we have produced some of the most talented graduates who have gone on to 
do great things across the globe. Those graduates share one very important thing in common ... they were taught 
by our WCS teachers, and I firmly believe there is NO substitute for a great teacher in a classroom. 

As the debate continues about whether schools will be open this fall, I am pleased to report that WCS will offer a 
virtual option using our own teachers for interested families. This development now positions us to be ready for 
any scenario - whether we are in school as usual, closed to learn at home, or for those choosing the virtual option 
regardless of the state's decision. We also continue to develop plans for Schoology, our online platform, which will 

be used across the district regardless of the scenario. 

To prepare for this new reality, I wanted to share some important dates for you: 

Wednesday. July 29 
Parents will receive a full update on our plans for in-person instruction, a return to learning at home if its 
required, and our option for virtual education. Also, Schoology training opportunities for parents will be 
announced to help you get ready for the fall. 

Thursday. July 30 
Parents will be asked to participate in a survey about what option interests them, their thoughts on our plans, 
what support may be needed, and an opportunity to ask questions. 

Monday. August 3 
We will begin enrolling interested students into our virtual program and plans for traditional school will follow 
as usual. 

The district is currently working closely with county and state officials, finalizing our plans for masks, hand 
sanitizer, social distancing and how we will manage our students and staff in our schools. Please send questions to 
info@wcskids.net, and we will continue to provide information at wcskids.net. 

Finally, as we prepare for our first day of school on Tuesday, September 8, 2020, we ALL must be ready for things 
to change at any moment, but know that we are working very hard so our teachers can produce another 
generation of students who go out and do great things. 

Robert D. Livernois, Ph.D. 
Superintendent 
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